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Thursday 9 May 2024
     Disability Awareness Race Day

Saturday 15 June 2024 
     Warwick Automotive Picnic Races

Monday 1 July 2024
Friday 30 August 2024
Sunday 22 September 2024
Saturday 12 October 2024

     Warwick Credit Union Warwick Cup

Upcoming Events
Asset Funding Round FY25

Cheer A Volunteer

Replaced Drainage, Guttering & Fascia Boards to the Eastern Tie Up Stalls (Racing QLD Funded project)
Donated $2,700 to the Cancer Council from our Charity Race Day in January - thanks to all who supported! 
Installation of Festoon Lighting along sandstone terrace in front of the Kidszone Australia Trackside Pavilion - thanks John,
Eric, Ken & Bevan
Purchased a Commercial Pass-through Dishwasher.  Ready for many more functions in 2024!
Minor Turf Renovation a success....thanks to our Track Manager Maurice!

Branding Opportunities
Sponsorship with the Warwick Turf Club actively engages your brand with a highly receptive, loyal and traditionally high-
income sector of the Warwick and greater Southern Downs community.  With crowds, broadcasting to over 3.5 million viewers
and local traffic ever increasing there is no better time to become involved with the Sport of Kings.
To discuss this great opportunity to support a local club and co-branding opportunities to highlight your business.
Brand/Business Signage Opportunities - Finish Post, Winners Enclosure, Barrier Shed & Tie up Stalls.
Contact Kristen with your interest - secretary@warwickturfclub.com.au or 0414 899 854

The Club are in the process of applying for next financial years Asset 
Funding Round with 10 applications to submit.
To name a few....

New Pharlap fencing along the straight & place getter stalls
Renovation of the Saddling Enclosure & Jockeys Common Area
RTV - Recreational Terrain Vehicle

Ken Bryant has been nominated for the monthly Cheer a Volunteer 
Award driven by Racing QLD.  This program is to acknowledge our 
awesome volunteers for their hard work and dedication.
The Warwick Turf Club thanks all the volunteers past & present for their
contributions. Ken has spent countless hours at the club contributing for 
over 20 years!


